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Chorus extends and increases syndicated bank facility 
  
Chorus has today announced it has entered into amendments to its committed bank 

facility, providing additional financial flexibility and funding certainty.  

 

Under the amendments Chorus has extended the existing $350m facility by one 

year to May 2022, and added an additional 5 year, $200m tranche expiring in May 

2024.  The facility is currently undrawn.  

 

The amended $550 million facility is again supported by seven banks, and Chorus 

CFO David Collins said, “Chorus appreciated the banks’ ongoing support”. 
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